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Upon arriving, please check your kids in at our check-
in station by the main doors. Children stay with their 

parents in the service until their programs begin. 

Kidcare      (ages 0-2 yrs)      Room 115 
Jr. Kids     (ages 3-4 yrs)      Room 112 
Kids     (K-Gr. 5)         Begin in the 
           Café, end        
           downstairs  
APEX    (Gr 6-8)        Youth Room 

If you’d prefer to keep your little one with you and 
need a quiet place there is a staycare room in the 

office lounge. 

KIDS MINISTRY 

June 10 
BULLETIN 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH 

BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

 
Check out this great book on the 
Holy Spirit - to complement our 

summer series! 
 

Holy Spirit 
Here and Now  

by Trevor 
Hudson 
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  UPCOMING WAYS TO CONNECT  
Visit lambrick.com for more details. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

10 
10am Service 
Kids@LPC & 

APEX 
 

11 
 

7-8:30pm 
ELL (last 

one until 
Fall) 

 

12 
Women’s Faith 

Connection 9:30-
11:30am 

 
Off-Site YA Bible 

Study 7-9pm 
 

13 
7-8am Prayerwerks 

 

14 
7-8:15am Men’s  

Bible Study  
ELL 10:30-noon 

(last one until fall) 
 

15 16 
 

Women’s 
Breakfast 

9:30am 
 
 

17 
FATHERS DAY 

Baptisms 
10am Service 

Kids@LPC & APEX 
Vic. Pregnancy 

Bottle return 
 

18 
 

19 
Women’s Faith 

Connection 9:30-
11:30am 

Off-Site YA Bible 
Study 7-9pm 

SGM 7pm 
 
 

20 
7-8am Prayerwerks 

 
Church Picnic @ Gyro 

Park 
5pm 

 
 
  
 
 

21 
7-8:15am Men’s  

Bible Study  
 
 

22 
 
 
 

23 
 
 

 

WELCOME TO LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH         June 10, 2018 

PRAYER MATTERS 

OFFICE HOURS:   
MON-THURS   9-4:30 

Alpha and Beta are a series of interactive sessions 
exploring the basics of the Christian faith. We give 
thanks for the five Alpha and Beta courses that have 
been offered at LPC over the past 24 months. We 
give thanks for the individuals who have enrolled in 
the courses and pray that they continue their quest 
for truth and reality.  We are thankful for those who 
provided leadership, meals and help and for the two 
ongoing home groups/Bible studies, which have 
grown out of the Alpha courses.  This month, we 
especially pray for wisdom for our Missional 
Engagement team, and Alpha leaders as they meet 
to plan for the fall Alpha 

Accepting applications for September 2018 
Classes available for 3-5 year old children 

 


